
SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING
• Monday 18 December 2017, 5.00pm 
• Council Chambers, 2 Churchill Ave, Bright
The following business will be transacted: 
1. Childsafe Policy
2. Mount Beauty and Myrtleford Transfer 

Station upgrades
3. Resource Recovery Infrastructure Fund
4. Dinner Plain Village Green
5. Documents for sealing

FREE IMMUNISATION CLINICS
• Children: 0–5 years of age, including catch up 

program for older children
• Students: Year 7 Secondary School program
• Adults: Adult Diphtheria/Tetanus (booster)
Bright Alpine View Children’s Centre
• Tuesday 12 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
Myrtleford Mountain View Children’s Centre
• Wednesday 13 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
Mount Beauty Lakeview Children’s Centre
• Thursday 14 December 9.30am - 10.30am 
No appointment necessary

Asphalting and Resealing 
Works
Asphalting and resealing works will be 
carried out in the Lower Ovens area from 
Monday, 7 March for approximately four 
weeks. 

Alpine Shire Council advises that there 
will be traffic control measures in place 
for a short time during these works. These 
traffic control measures may result in 
interruptions to traffic and parking.

Visit www.alpineshire.vic.gov.au/residents/
roads-and-infrastructure/road-closures-
and-changes for a full list.

There will be half road closures in 
Myrtleford at the Clyde Street/Queen 
Street intersection on the morning of 
Sunday, 20 March for asphalting works.

The Clyde Street traffic lane from Standish 
Street will be closed between 9am and 
approximately 12pm. 

The Clyde Street traffic lane from Myrtle 
Street will be closed from approximately 
12pm to 5pm.

A part road closure on Queen Street will 
be in place from 9am to 5pm. Access to 
the open section of Queen Street will be 
available via Elgin Street and Rayner Street.


